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Dear Students,

As we approach the upcoming festive season, the University extends its warm wishes to all students. Festivals are a
time of joy, togetherness, and celebration, and we encourage everyone to celebrate in a safe, respectful, and eco-
friendly manner.

In the interest of safety and to maintain a peaceful environment on campus, the following directives are hereby issued:

1. The use, possession, or bursting of firecrackers within the University premises, including hostels, lawns, and
common areas, is strictly prohibited.

2. Any violation of this directive will invite disciplinary action and may also be reported to the local civil authority
if need be.

3. Wardens, Program Chairs, and Security Personnel are instructed to ensure strict adherence to these
instructions.

4. All are advised to celebrate the festive season in a manner that promotes safety, harmony, and
environmental responsibility.

We look forward to your cooperation in making this festive season safe and enjoyable for the entire University
community.

Best wishes,

Lt Col Reagan Sinru (Retd)
Registrar



